COURTHOUSE CLOSURE – THURSDAY MORNING

The Franklin County Courthouse will be closed on Thursday morning, September 25th, to allow county employees to attend the funeral services for Commissioner Jerry Cooper.
The Courthouse will reopen and resume normal business operations at 1:00 p.m.
We appreciate your understanding.

